
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 20th April 2021                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
 
 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
Welcome Back Everyone!! 
 
It’s a pleasure to welcome back all our pupils and staff. I hope you all had a great Easter break. 
 
There will be a short Head teacher tannoy announcement at 8.45 am during our extended 
registration.                                                                                                                         Mr Dempster 
 
Extended Registration 8.32 – 9.00am  
Registration is extended today to allow pupils and teachers some time to reconnect and also to go 
over some information regarding Health and safety and upcoming timetable changes. Senior pupils 
will also be given information about upcoming assessments.             Mr Dempster 
                                                                                                                                            
 
Health and Safety 
Although we are all keen to return to full normality as soon as possible it is important that we all 
continue to observe health and  safety protocols. 
 
In particular,  
 
Hand wash/ sanitise regularly 
Sanitise desks 
Observe the one way system 
Preferably go outside at break and lunch  
Wear face coverings whenever in the building – unless you have an official government exemption 
card or are eating. 
 
2m social distancing does not have to be observed between pupils but should be maintained between 
adults and between adults and pupils. 
 
As before there will be enhanced ventilation in rooms with windows and doors being open to enhance 
our mechanical ventilation systems.                            Mr Dempster 
 
 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Boroughmuir Eco Club: Congratulations to the Boroughmuir Eco Club for achieving the 

green flag award for the school.  A big thanks to all staff and pupils over many years who 
have contributed to making the school a greener place.  A special mention goes to Finlay Fok 
and Ben Weetman who have been the driving force this year in submitting our application to 
get the award.  Well done everyone!            Mr Lees 

 
 
 
 

  Duty Head – C Hembury 


